

Hello to our families and supporters!

What a month June was! We were so excited to host our **official opening of our new premises!** It was wonderful to see so many people come together to celebrate with us. **Thanks to all who attended!** And thank you to Mark Hodges, MP for the <u>Community Recognition Statement</u>, which is now published in Hansard. Take a look at <u>this month's blog post</u> to see pics from the evening.

We are thrilled to be hosting a **Professional Workshop** as part of our annual **Stronger Together Conference**. On Friday 30th August, industry professionals are invited to join us at the Castle Hill RSL at 12.30pm for a 2-hour neurodiversity-affirming practice workshop with Em Mainey, aka NeuroWild! <u>You can book your tickets here</u>.

It's also not too late to book for the main **Stronger Together Conference** at the Castle Hill RSL on Saturday 31st August. For those who haven't attended before, the conference is a space where parents and carers from our local community can **build meaningful connections** with others, have **access to information and local support services**, whilst also having an opportunity to hear many **inspiring guest speakers** and terrific families sharing their personal stories on our panels. <u>Click here</u> for more information about this year's speakers and to get your tickets!

If you are looking for **speech therapy services** for your child aged under 7 years, we are pleased to say that we have **immediate availability!** Please <u>contact us</u> for more information. **We also have limited places available** in our popular after-school program, **Kidz Club**, for children currently enrolled in Kindergarten to Year 4. Please <u>contact us</u> if you are interested.

We look forward to seeing you at the Conference!

Ellen Witzlsperger

CEO, Stronger Together Foundation

Educational & Developmental Psychologist

P.S. As part of our rebranding, our Facebook page has changed. <u>Be sure to follow our new page here!</u>









Announcements

Stronger Together Conference

Tickets are now available for our annual **Stronger Together Conference**, to be held at the Castle Hill RSL on **Saturday 31st August 2024**.

Facilitated by journalist and mother Jo Abi, guest speakers include Paralympian Tamsin Colley, Kathrin Peereboom (founder of Spectrum Support) and more!

Book your ticket here

Are you an industry professional looking to book into our **Professional Workshop** with **NeuroWild?** Scroll down to the next announcement for more info.



Announcements



Stronger Together Professional Workshop

Em is a late-diagnosed Autistic and ADHD speech pathologist, illustrator, and the human behind the social media account NeuroWild. She is also a mum to three neurodivergent kids.

Em spends her time creating illustrated resources to explain concepts in and around neurodiversity.

We are thrilled to be able to offer a **2-hour neurodiversity-affirming practice workshop** with Em to industry professionals. Please join us on **Friday, 30th August** at **12.30pm** at the **Castle Hill RSL**.

Book your ticket here



Announcements



Community Recognition Statement

Mark Hodges, MP, recently stopped by the Foundation to present the Community Recognition Statement following the opening of the new Stronger Together Foundation premises.

Welcome!

We've recently welcomed some new staff members to the Stronger Together Foundation team. Please say hello to Emily, our new Occupational Therapy Assistant, and Hui, our Events and Fundraising Coordinator! SPEECH THERAPY SERVICES

We have immediate availability for our speech therapy services!

Contact us today to learn more about how we can support your family







Kidz Club School Aged Group

Kidz Club is an exciting opportunity for children to engage in a supported group with similar aged peers. They are supported to engage and participate in activities such as music and movement, crafts, games and cooking. Groups will be semi-structured, with many child-led opportunities to to incorporate their preferences and creative expression.

Thursdays 3:30pm - 5:00pm at our NEW location in Castle Hill

ENQUIRE NOW









